
  
 
  

 

News for Immediate Release  

Jan. 16, 2019 

Auditor General DePasquale Announces Location of Scranton Public 
Meeting to Discuss Improving Schools   

HARRISBURG – Auditor General Eugene DePasquale today said his Jan. 23 town hall meeting to discuss 
ideas for improving public schools will be held at Lackawanna College in Scranton. 

“I invite students, teachers, and parents to bring suggestions about how we can come together as a 
community to strengthen our public schools,” DePasquale said. 

The Jan. 23 public forum will be held at the Peoples Security Bank Theater, 501 Vine St., Scranton. Doors 
will open at 6 p.m. and the meeting is scheduled to run from 6:30 p.m. to 8 p.m. 

Individuals interested in speaking will be asked to sign up at the event. Backpacks, bags, and food and 
drink are not permitted in the theater.  

To learn more about the Department of the Auditor General, please visit www.PaAuditor.gov. 
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